
From: Justin Spillmann <  
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 9:01 AM 
To: Rhoades, Wendy <Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov>; Rivera, Andrew 
<Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Richard Spillmann <  
Subject: C14-2020-0053 Cascades - Hilltop at ZAP on July 7, 2020 POSTPONEMENT REQUEST 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
Wendy and Andrew: 
 
I am writing you on behalf of Spillmann Properties, Ltd, which is an owner of land 
adjacent to the east of the proposed Cascades - Hilltop C14-2020-0053.  I just left a 
voicemail for Wendy, but wanted to go ahead and send this now while awaiting her 
return phone call. 
 
We request a one month postponement of the case that will allow time for us to 
communicate with the city, county, and applicant regarding their plans.   
 
Please confirm receipt of this email.  If a one month postponement is not possible, 
please advise me of what our options are. 
 
Sincerely, 
Justin Spillmann 
512-921-7448 
 
 
 
 
 
 


